
 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher                                     
Mrs V Barnes 

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk 
E-mail: office@henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk 

 

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN 

Tel: 01543 490354 

Every day counts…….   Every minute matters….. 
 

Registered Charity No 11885406 (registered in England and Wales) 
 

 

 

25th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers 

 

Y3/4 and Y5/6 VISIT TO THE LICHFIELD GARRICK THEATRE  

TO SEE “JACK AND THE BEANSTALK” – 18th DECEMBER 2024 

 
Each year we organise a trip for the children to enjoy as part of our Christmas celebrations, 
supported by the PFA. This year we are very excited to share that we are going to see “Jack and 
the Beanstalk” at the Lichfield Garrick on Wednesday, 18th December. 
 
The cost of the ticket/afternoon will be £15.00, which will include an interval snack, which will be 
provided by school. The coach is being funded by the PFA, for which we are extremely grateful. 
 
Children should wear their school uniform as normal in the morning.  We will be departing from 
school at 12.30pm, after a slightly earlier lunch, to arrive in time for the 1.30pm performance.  We 
will be travelling by coach and returning to school at approximately 4.15pm.   The running time for 
the performance hasn’t been confirmed yet, as soon as this is known we will be able to confirm the 
return time at school.  Children will need a drink for the afternoon.  
 
Please provide consent and make your payment via Parent Pay, by the 19th November, so that we 
can confirm numbers attending.  If your child won’t be attending can you please let the office know 
immediately so we aren’t paying for tickets which aren’t needed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the office or myself. 
 
 
 
Jane Jane 
Deputy Headteacher 
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